
 ITALIAN NIGHT



48 parents attended

Y7 & Y8 SCHOOL DISCO



300 attended
£1900 raised for 

school funds

PTFA OPEN FORUM



To be held evening of
19th Jan 7:30pm

in BVGS Big School

PTFA UPDATE
JAN 2023

Great opportunity for parents to
network and socialise

The PTFA regular update for all parents, teachers
and friends of BVGS. Get in touch to support 

UPDATES
Y7 and Y8 Disco went very well, with over 300 in
attendance, generating a £1900 donation for school
funds. 
48 Parents attended the Italian night and it gave them
an opportunity to meet each other and Mr Robson. 
19th January will be our first PTFA Forum where we
will get updates from the school on current matters.
Anyone wanting to ask a question should email it to
the PTFA in advance of the meeting. Attendance by
registration only. 
On 13th Jan, PTFA is arranging a single event at school
for Clive Mark, SpeedOne, Sportology, and Pre-Loved
Uniform will be available for sale.
Over 400 people filled in the recent questionnaire
and this has provided valuable insights to the school
for things you would like to see less or more of. 
The Pavillion project will be put into action where the
school is looking for support to help renovate the
Pavillion. Phase 1 funding is arranged, now looking for
help with resources (e.g. Plumbers, Kitchen Fitters,
Carpenters, etc)
In February we will run a PTFA meeting on Zoom,
where pre-registered parents can listen into the next
meeting. 

07572 532363   Chairs Contact Number BVGSParent1@outlook.com

UPCOMING DATES

Parents & Teachers Forum
An opportunity for the
school to share updates
on topical matters. Please
submit agenda items in
advance to the PTFA.

19 January

Comedy Night
A regular favourite for
friends of the school to
attend and socialise. 

10 March

Pre-loved Uniform & New
Kit Sale
An opportunity for parents
and students to buy
school kit from our usual
suppliers and also pick up
a bargain from the Pre-
Loved unfirm sale.

13 January


